
Chancellor's Statement on the status of DACA
 

Dear CLPCCD Students and Colleagues:

Like fellow leaders within the educational community, we would like to lend our
voice of support to a permanent resolution in support of our DACA students.

To quote State Chancellor Eloy Ortiz Oakley, "The California Community
Colleges remain committed to serving all students, regardless of immigration
status, and to providing safe and welcoming environments in which to learn. We
will do all within our power to assist students affected by this decision and we
will advocate tirelessly in Congress for a permanent resolution to this issue." 

Read the State Chancellor's full statement on DACA.

We encourage you to visit the following pages for more information and
resources.

California Community Colleges State Chancellor's Office
California DREAM Act
Educators for Fair Consideration  

As more information becomes available, we will continue to share it with you. 
Meanwhile, if you have concerns, or need more information and resources,
please reach out to the following College departments for assistance:

Chabot College
Las Positas College
 
Warm Regards,

Dr. Jannett Jackson
Chancellor
Chabot-Las Positas Community College District

http://californiacommunitycolleges.cccco.edu/ChancellorsOffice/MeettheChancellor.aspx
http://californiacommunitycolleges.cccco.edu/Portals/0/DocDownloads/Media%20Statements/SEPT2017/MS-Oakley-DACA-Statement-09-05-2017.pdf
http://www.cccco.edu/ResourcesforUndocumentedStudents.aspx
https://dream.csac.ca.gov/
http://e4fc.org/home.html
http://www.chabotcollege.edu/dreamers/
http://www.laspositascollege.edu/admissions/index.php

